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TO ALL PLANHOLDERS: 
 
The enclosed addendum amends the documents for the above referenced Project: 
 

1. Request: We are having issues sourcing these due to manufacturing delays.  We request 
a short extension on the required quote expiration date? 
 
ANSWER: Quotations due on/before 12:00 PM Local Time 03/14/2023, please send 
your proposal to the email: AEAprocurement@akenergyauthority.org. 

 
2. Request: Will the awarded vendor be responsible for the removal of the used batteries? 

 
ANSWER: No, the batteries will be removed and installed by a Contractor. 
 
 

 
 END OF ADDENDUM 
 
 
 
 
 
We appreciate your participation in this solicitation.  
 
 

 
 
Sincerely, 

        
Daniela Patterson 

 
Contracting Officer 

 
 
 


